NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH), Medical Marijuana (MMJ) Section, will hold a
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD beginning May 17, 2024, through June 18, 2024, to allow
interested persons an opportunity to comment on proposed revisions to the Rules Governing
Medical Marijuana Registration, Testing, and Labeling in Arkansas promulgated under the
Authority of Amendment 98 of the Constitution of the State of Arkansas of 1874, Medical
Marijuana Amendment of 2016. Proposed revisions with summary of changes are available
on the ADH website: https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/proposed-amendment-to-existing-
rules or are available for public inspection and copying at the Arkansas Department of
Health, Medical Marijuana Section, 4815 West Markham, Slot 50, Little Rock, AR 72205.
All comments must be received by 10:00 a.m. on June 18, 2024. All comments may be sent
by e-mail to adh.medicalmarijuana@arkansas.gov or by regular mail to: Arkansas
Department of Health, 4815 West Markham, Slot 50, Little Rock Arkansas, 72205. A public
hearing session will be held on June 18, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the ADH Auditorium at 4815
West Markham, Little Rock, AR 72205.
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